WENATCHEE NORTH ROTARY

November 28, 2012

Wenatchee North **Rotary Website** www.fantasygas.com and click on the link in the Sports Awards column





FOUNDED APRIL 1, 1969



Wenatchee North **Rotary Website** www.fantasygas.com and click on the link in the Sports Awards column

Meet our Newest Member!



Aaron Harris, our newest member at Wenatchee North Rotary, gave his classification talk today and shared a little about himself with the membership. A military veteran, a family man and father of two children, and an attorney with the law firm of Johnson, Gaukroger, Smith and Marchant, Aaron joined our service club with the intent to get involved in our community projects. If you have not yet had the opportunity to meet Aaron, please extent a hearty Wenatchee North Rotary welcome to Aaron.



DO's & DON"Ts

- Do get your money to Steve Tidd no later than the club meeting December 12th. The winner will be drawn at the Christmas party
- Don't soak your ticket stubs in vinegar to expand the wood fiber in the paper. This is an old wive's tale and will not make Bryan Campbell's ticket stubs (see photo) or your ticket stubs easier to pick from the ticket barrel
- Do get your ticket stubs to Mahatma Tidd before the Christmas party. Again, the winner will be drawn at the Christmas party and you cannot win unless your ticket stubs are in the ticket barrel
- Don't starch then crinkle your ticket stubs like Bryan Campbell (again, please refer to photo). This is another old wive's tale that will not increase your chances of having your ticket stub picked from the ticket barrel

Shelly Pflugrath, Coach of the Wenatchee Valley College Knights women's fast pitch softball team, was our guest speaker today. She shared her experiences as a coach of, and mentor to, many of the fine student/athletes who matriculate at Wenatchee Valley College. She also expressed her appreciation for the support Wenatchee Valley College has received from Wenatchee North Rotary, particularly Wenatchee North Rotary's involvement in Wenatchee North Rotary Field. Hopefully, Shelly, seen here in this never before seen photo with her fraternal twin brother, will be back again soon to share more information about Wenatchee North Rotary Field and its soon to be erected new



scoreboard.



SUCCESS IS..



OF YOUR POTENTIAL.

JAMES D. GOODWIN, Psy.D.

Clinical Psychologist License No. 1113

The Central Building 25 North Wenatchee Ave. #210A Wenatchee, WA

Office hours: By Appointment (509)663-8744 | Email: antzrus@hotmail.com

Run your ad for just \$10 per week...

-5 week staggered run minimum see Prez Tidd